
二零二五年中一新生註冊日須知 

一. 請中一家長及新生於七月十日（星期四）或七月十一日（星期五）上午九時正至中

午十二時三十分或下午二時正至四時正期間親臨本校辦理註冊手續，註冊程序需時

約三十分鐘。請家長及學生按派位證背頁所列帶備所需文件。 

 

二. 註冊日期間，校服供應商會於七月十日（星期四）為學生提供度身訂購服務，七月

十一日（星期五）不設相關服務。家長亦可自行到校服公司選購校服。 

 

三. 中一家長及新生迎新日將於七月十二日（星期六）下午一時至五時舉行[下午十二時

四十五分入座，後備日期為七月十三日（星期日）]，請各位中一新生及家長踴躍參

與。 

 

四. 雲景道部份行人路因道路工程全面封閉，直至另行通知。封路期間，請使用替代路

線往返港鐵炮台山站及學校，詳情請參閱附圖。另外亦可以從天后港鐵站乘搭 49M小

巴，或北角英皇道乘搭 27號巴士、85號巴士、或 41A號巴士前往學校。 

 

五. 學校不設泊車位。如家長及同學選擇駕車或乘搭的士前往學校，請於雲景道近學校

入口下車。車輛應避免進入學校範圍的道路。 
 

 

Points to be Noted concerning Secondary 1 (S1) Registration 2025 

1. S1 registration will be conducted on 10 July (Thu) and 11 July 2025 (Fri). The registration time is 

from 9:00am to 12:30pm and 2:00pm to 4:00pm, and the registration process will take 

approximately 30 minutes. Parents and students, please bring along the required documents as listed 

on the back of the Allocation Slip.  

2. During the registration period, the school uniform service provider will provide custom ordering 

services for students at the school on 10 July 2025 (Thu). There will be no related services available 

on 11 July 2025 (Fri). Parents can also choose to purchase school uniforms directly from the uniform 

company. 

3. The S1 Parent-Child Orientation Day will be held on 12 July 2025 (Sat) from 1:00pm to 5:00pm 

[reception starts at 12:45pm and the fallback date is 13 July 2025 (Sun)]. S1 newcomers and their 

parents are encouraged to attend the activity.   

4. Partial pedestrian paths on Cloud View Road have been completely closed due to road construction 

until further notice. During the road closure, please use alternative routes to travel between the 

Fortress Hill MTR Station and the school. For more details, please refer to the diagram below. You 

may also take the 49M minibus from Tin Hau MTR Station or bus route 27, 85, or 41A from King’s 

Road, North Point. 

5. The school does not provide parking spaces. If parents and students choose to drive or take a taxi to 

the school, please disembark near the school entrance on Cloud View Road. Vehicles should avoid 

entering the roads within the school premises. 



 

 

 


